

6th September 2023

Dear Parents/Guardians,

I hope you have had a restful holiday and enjoyed the sun. I am looking forward to this year, working with your children in their final year at Waverton Primary. As year 6 children and the oldest in the school, they are all eager to take on responsibilities as prefects; I am sure they will all rise to the challenge. Those children who would like to be house captains, will give a short presentation in assembly on Friday.

Our Topic this term is 'Who were The Ancient Maya and what developments did they make?' We will learn about this ancient civilization in history and look at what the area is like now.

We have a level 1 and level 2 Bikeability Course booked for the week beginning 6th November. Please use the link to give consent for your child to participate. https://bikeright.co.uk/events/7b5ae722-9d8b-45e5-b825-cfbf01f6217f/

Our Year 6 residential to Conway is booked for 22nd-24th May 2024. More information about this visit will follow.

Here are a few class routines for this term:

- PE will take place on Thursday and Friday, all PE will be outdoor so they need warm clothes.
- Reading books need to be brought in daily. This year we are continuing to use the APP to record reading.
- All homework will be given out on Friday and is due in on Wednesdays. If your child struggles with any aspect of the homework, encourage them to tell us, then we can help them in class on the concept. All homework will be set on Google classroom.
- Mrs Hosker will teach the class on Wednesday, they will have French and PE every Thursday afternoon with Mrs Gordon.

Please do not hesitate to contact me throughout the year if you have any questions or concerns. If you have a question or your child is worried about something, it is best to let me know and we can work together to ensure they are happy.

Kind regards

Mrs C Cartwright Deputy Head Teacher